
academics Dr Graeme Awcock and 

Dr Cyril Crua who offered a wealth 

of technological expertise in image 

acquisition and processing to the 

project. After appointing a graduate 

with experience in optical diagnostics, 

the team used a test rig at the 

University of Brighton to experiment 

with novel photo-optical techniques 

for measuring oil in water samples.

Experimental work determined that 

combining microscopic and image 

analysis techniques optimised 

performance. Based on the test rig, 

a working prototype was developed, 

and ultimately the Smart PFM 107 

Oil-in-Water Monitor was launched 

by the Company.  This is a cutting-

edge system capable of measuring 

particles in the range 0-500 microns 

in a continuous sample stream, 

whilst differentiating between oil, 

gas/air bubbles and solids. To 

maintain accuracy at all times, the 

The Challenge
Rivertrace Engineering has over 30 years 
experience of oil-in-water monitoring and an 
ongoing commitment to development which 
ensures their products remain at the forefront 
of technology. Prior to partnering with the 
University of Brighton, the operating range of 
their technology was not able to accurately 
detect and discriminate between a range of 
water contaminants, and the company comp4lt2hat 

http://www.rivertrace.com/en-gb/marine/smart-pfm-107-oil-in-water-monitor/

